
I M P O R T A N T  N O T I C E  -  S T O C K  T A K E  

November 2020  

As with previous years, November is the time when Interpump Fluid Solutions head office (Kidderminster) 
have their annual stock take, and this year it will take place from Friday 20th November to Sunday 22nd 
November.  

We will therefore not be able to process orders on Friday 20th November but will resume full service on 
Monday 23rd November. 

I N T E R P U M P  F L U I D  S O L U T I O N S  U K  

Unit 5 Greenhill Industrial Estate  

Birmingham Road  

Kidderminster  

DY10 2RN.  

Phone: 0121 550 1115 

Web: www.interpumpfluidsolutions.co.uk 

Email: sales@interpumpfluidsolutions.co.uk 

Andy Dickens 

Operations Manager 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support 

*All orders placed up to  Thursday 19th November will be processed and dispatched as normal*
*Regular service will be resumed from Monday 23rd November*

PLEASE NOTE 

THIS ONLY AFFECTS ORDERS PLACED WITH OUR KIDDERMINSTER DEPOT. 

ALL OTHER DEPOTS AND SERVICES INCLUDING OUR 24/7 HOSE REPLACEMENT WILL CONTINUE TO 
OPERATE AND DESPATCH ORDERS AS NORMAL.  


